Recording of the week: George V in
1933

This week’s selection comes from Steve Cleary, Lead Curator, Literary and
Creative Recordings. As a curator in the British Library’s sound archive,
members of the public often contact me about records or tapes that they might
want to donate to the national collection. Often, we will already have a

copy..
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